
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With part year (seasonal) employment you can be stood down 
without pay for a set number of weeks each year. Under TAFE’s 
proposal a part year employee could work as little as 36 weeks a 
year.  

Part year employment is the single biggest threat to your job 
security. TAFE has refused to put any protections against the 
abuse of part year employment in their 
enterprise agreement. 

Under TAFE’s proposal: 

 all new staff can be employed on part 
year contracts  

 all temporary staff can be forced onto 
part year contracts when current 
contracts expire  

 there is nothing to stop a permanent full year job being 
restructured and made into a part year position. 

We Can Do Better... Demand Some Respect... 

VOTE NO! 
 

Authorised by Anne Gardiner, General Secretary CPSU/PSA, 160 Clarence Street, Sydney NSW 2000 

VOTE NO 
to the attack 

on job security 

TAFE wants you to 
support a new 
enterprise agreement 
that will undermine 
your job security by 
allowing part year 
employment. 


